

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher

Deputy Chief

January 20, 1994

Stephen Katsinas, Ph.D. Assistant Professor Department of Education 309 Gunderson Hall Stillwater, OK 74078-0146

Dear Steve:

Thanks for your recent letter. I would be happy to meet with you and the students you mentioned at any time. Just call Nita, my assistant, to set up an appointment.

I don't personally take interns but many of the departments at the Cherokee Nation take interns, particularly during the summer. If you will send along a resume of the students wanting internships, I can pass it along to the directors to see if there is any interest in pursuing an internship.

It was great hearing from you. I am glad you enjoyed the book.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief